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Juhe went by in a blur as we adjusted to
pandemicC protocols and welcomed several
hew families. e are how able to open all
Childcare spaces and have 11 children
registered. Qur warm and welcoming
atmosphere may be achieved a bit differently
thah usual but we are making it happen! While
we are Still required to have only ohe family at
a time in the front entrance, some of our
[ong-term families are open to0 meeting Via
phone or soCial media if hew families are
interested. Wle are encouraging children to remaih in their own bubble ahd continue to
Keep toys separate. It helps to0 be outside enjoying the beautiful weather! While public parks
have been re-opened we are hot permitted toO aCccess them Or g0 on other field trips as a
center, but we are enjoying lots of walks in our area, and time in the sprinkler —
how that the water advisory is done. Please make sure L T4
your child has a swimsuit and towel labelled with their
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Enjoying our
beautiful yard

Canada Day
Celebrations

Accredited since 2008, Rainbow Childcare has been putting Fort McMurray children first for more than 30 years.
rainbowchildcare.ca | Follow us on Facebook



http://www.rainbowchildcare.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/Rainbow-Childcare-Accredited-Daycare-Professionals-216806192216599/

